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Dear Parents/Guardians 

Year 6 Visit to PGL Caythorpe 

Each year we offer a residential trip to the year 6 children. The 3-day, 2-night, activity excursion aims 

to build positive relationships between the children, their peers and the staff. In addition, it is an 

excellent opportunity for the children to develop their perseverance, concentration, team work and 

social skills in preparation for the challenging year ahead. 

 For the academic year 2021-2022 we will be taking the children to PGL at Caythorpe Grantham from 

Wednesday 15th September to Friday 17th September 2021.  

The price of the trip per child will be £205.00. The price will include accommodation, activities, 

breakfast, lunch, dinner, supper, bedding and transportation. The only additional cost to parents will 

be if they wish to provide a little spending money.  

The cost is to be broken down into a payment plan as follows and all payments are to be made via 

Parentpay:  

Initial deposit of £30.00 to be paid on or before 21st May 2021 

 Second Payment of £40.00 to be paid on or before 7 July 2021  

Final payment of £135 to be paid on or before 1 st September 2021# 

 We appreciate that this does not give parents long to pay. However, a September residential has 

enabled us to keep the cost as low as possible.  

As you will appreciate, we have not been able to book this trip until now, due to the national 

restrictions and subsequent risk of losing deposits. 

 We are holding an information session regarding the trip on Thursday 13th May @ 3.45pm via zoom, 

link to follow. During the session you will learn more about PGL, the activities and the specific details 

about the trip. 

 If you would like to find out more about the trip prior to this meeting, you can access further 

information at http://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/centres/caythorpe-court  

I look forward to seeing you in the meeting. 

 Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs L Tomlinson 

Head of School 
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